
 
E U R O P E A N   D E A F   S P O R T   O R G A N I S A T I O N 
 

                                                          Founded on 7
th

 July 1983 in Antibes/France 
          

                                                                                                                                

 
Email :  football@edso.eu 
 

14
th
 December 2016 

 
Dear Sirs 
 

EDSO Football / Futsal Ranking 
 

I am writing on behalf of EDSO Football Commission, regarding to the EDSO 
Ranking. 
 

With the immediate effect from 1st January 2017, 

 
In all European Championships, both Football and Futsal and other extended 
competitions such ICSD and Deaflympic. 
 

The Factor will change from x3 to x1 for the teams, who had played in the lower 

knockout stages such as 5th – 8th places or 9th – 16th places. 
 
Normally, the teams who had reached the lower knockout stages in European 
Championship would have been eliminate in line with UEFA Regulation. 
 
But EDSO Football Commission had recognised the situation where the teams had to 
wait until the conclusion of the Championships and it would be fair for the teams to 
be given some points, but as under “Friendly” status. 
 

Please do not hesitate and contact me at the above email address. 
 
Kind regards 
 

 
 

Andrew Scolding 
EDSO Director of Football 
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